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Social Subjects 


Our topic this term Magical Creatures. The children are planning this through our floorbook. 





Literacy:  


We will continue to use our Active Literacy strategies to help us Say, make/break, blend, read and write a range of words with our new sounds. We are currently consolidating our previous sounds before we move onto a new sound. 


There will be a focus on using capital letters, full stops and connectives in our writing. We will be using BugClub to help develop pupil’s comprehension skills and fluency when reading aloud. The reciprocal reading skill we will be focusing on this term will be questioner. 











� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://tse1.mm.bing.net/th?id=OIP.M01b6dc6dec71067845465b61a1033913H0&pid=15.1" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���Other Curricular Areas � INCLUDEPICTURE "http://tse1.mm.bing.net/th?&id=OIP.M4d4d4eef3d6d130cad8fdfdb28cc80f3o0&w=300&h=300&c=0&pid=1.9&rs=0&p=0" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





Science:  This term Miss Doyle will be teaching us electricity and some topical science.


Art – We will be creating different pieces of art related to our topic and Christmas. 


The children will be enhancing their learning through play and will be developing their ideas through our floorbook planning. 








Numeracy:    


We will be developing our number bonds within 20 using subtraction and addition. 


We will be learning to skip count in 2s, 5s and 10s. 


This term we will be focussing on telling the time. We will be learning to tell the time on a clock at o’clock and half past. 


                                                                                       





 





How you can help at home… 


It is important that we learn our sounds and spelling words at home. We will send a range of fun activities you can try at home to help your child practice their sound for the week. Our reading will be on Bug club. 





Health & Wellbeing:                                                  During check-in, we will continue to develop our listen and talking skills by sharing our feelings and listening to others.  We will continue to build our emotional vocabulary as we learn how to name more feelings. We are also going to be learning Road Safety.


Our PE days are Monday and Tuesday. In PE we will be looking at working on some playground games and continuing with ball skills. Children can wear relaxed uniform on these days. Please ensure that all jewellery is removed before school on gym days.











We would appreciate if you could take the time to fill out the following surveys. � HYPERLINK "https://nn.typeform.com/to/erHp5QvJ" \t "_blank" �https://nn.typeform.com/to/erHp5QvJ� 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/challenge/newark" \t "_blank" �http://www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/challenge/newark� 


P2 Stay and Play date this term is Friday 11th November. We look forward to seeing you in our class at 2pm until home time. Miss Doyle will be taking the class on a Wednesday afternoon. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. You can also keep up with our learning by following our Twitter page @MrsMcL_Newark.  Many thanks, Mrs McLaughlan.

















